
High School Board Report September 18, 2023

1. Our students have been working with local businesses on Homecoming. We will be
decorating windows and working with the Chamber on the Parade.
(September 25-September 30)

Theme: “Let the Games Begin” (Olympics)

Dress up days- New Hampton High School
Monday 9/25- ‘Merica Monday
Tuesday 9/26- Summer in Paris: Beach Day
Wednesday 9/27- Olympic Rings: Color War

● Blue: Seniors
● Red: Juniors
● Yellow: Sophomores
● Green: Freshmen
● Black: Staff

Thursday 9/28- Bolt to the Finish Line: Jersey/Athlete
Friday 9/29- Bringing Home the Gold: Chickasaw Gear

2. Our Interact Club has 56 students participating this year. Some of the events they
are working on are as follows:

● 4th grade pen pals - 3rd year - 40 + students
● Tutoring at the MS - 3rd year - stronger
● Food Pantry - approx 850 lbs went through the pantry in August
● Serving at the Rotary Polio dinner
● Letter writing campaign to BIG business companies on behalf of the food

pantry for Personal care items (Unilever, Proctor and Gamble, etc)

3. We have 30 students participating in our work release program. This continues to be
a high number and our students are helping to meet the employer's needs.

4. We have hosted several events and the other communities and officials are very
impressed with our facilities and how we run our events. A big thanks for the
Improvements and the hard work of everyone involved.

5. We are now taking digital tickets at our home events. Our community still enjoys
paying cash at events, but the digital tickets have also helped speed up entry to
Events.

6. Mrs. O’Donnell has been doing fabulous things with our students. She has sent our
several scholarship applications to students. If parents are interested in receiving the
same information, she has set up a Google Form to collect parent information so they
are also notified of any future events.



7.Our FFA students helped package “Meals From The Heartland” with Heartland Energy
on 9/13.. In that hour, the students made over 5,000 meals. We were able to package
over 16,000 meals today that will stay in the area.


